
RP Weekly Email from May 23, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

 
Dear Families, 
A reminder to all parents/guardians and students, all online instruction will cease as of May 29, 2020. Students may 
still turn in assigned work up to June 4. District staff will be receiving student materials, including electronic devices the 
following week. Staff will also be returning student materials left in the buildings at that time. Thank you for all of your 
patience and assistance during this unique period.  
 
Summer Reading Program and Bingo Sheet - Let's continue to grow readers this summer! ​Here are details about the 

summer reading program​. Kids can complete the​ Summer Reading Bingo sheet ​ attached below to earn a sweet treat!  

 

Online Safety for Families - Here are ​some reminders from Mrs. Mumm ​about best practices to keep your children safe 

when they're online.   Please read the online safety attachment below. 

 
SUPPLY PICK UP/DROP OFF:​ If you have not yet done so...please click on the following link and sign-up for when 
you are able to pick up and drop off your child's school supplies. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4AA8A923A3FF2-rosendale 
 
When you come to pick up, please make sure you also bring all school and/or classroom books, library books and 
chromebooks with you. 
**PLEASE ONLY HAVE 1 PARENT SIGN UP, so we do not have multiple time slots for the same student AND please 
only sign up for 1 time slot per school. If you have children at multiple schools, you must sign up for EACH school 
using the links sent from each school. 
 
Summer School Information: 

REMINDER:  Registration has closed.   If you have any questions regarding registration, or would like to request a paper copy of 
the handbook, please contact Brenda Towne, Summer School Secretary, at 920-872-5350 or ​townbre@rbsd.k12.wi.us​. 

  

Our district wide counselors have put together information to help your child with anxiety during this pandemic.  Please read the 
information included below to find out more. 

 

RBSD has many employment opportunities.  Please check out the attached. 

 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION: 

It's girl scout recruitment time.   Please view the attached flyer for more information. 

 

Fall Youth Volleyball registration information is attached below.  Deadline is June 30th.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Jean Marchant  

Rosendale Primary Secretary 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-55202543&link=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F16JuGzq9RECDWCL8HDpupZhGXIa99vZE7%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing
https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-55202543&link=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F16JuGzq9RECDWCL8HDpupZhGXIa99vZE7%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing
https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-55202543&link=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1h2ba9wN66yJ-kSnd8-d5tahPjiuk9ytK%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing
https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-55202543&link=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1gHtOkqukkjUrq1BCw_aCq5HRvY4UY__l%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing
https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-55202543&link=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F60B0E4AA8A923A3FF2-rosendale

